
Publisher’s announcement 

We are pleased to announced that Professor M. Kumada has agreed to become 
Regional Editor of the Journal of Organometallic Chemistry for Japan. He will 
also deal with papers from China. 

Authors from these areas are therefore requested to send their papers direct to 

Professor M. Kumada 
Department of Synthetic Chemistry 
Faculty of Engineering 
Kyoto University 
KYOTO 606 
Japan 

We are delighted that the journal’s bonds with Japan are hereby strengthened, 
and wish Professor Kumada all success in this new and challenging development. 


